
Annual Community Salmon Bake at the Beach 
Everyone Welcome! 

 
 
 

Saturday, August 26,  12:00 - 3:00 
Reserve by Monday, August 21 

 

     All Shorewood on the Sound residents are 
invited to attend the annual Shorewood Salmon 
Bake.  We haven’t finalized the menu yet, but this 
year’s menu may include many of the following 
items: Wild Salmon, hot dogs, potato salad, baked 
beans, garlic bread, veggies and deserts of some 
kind.  If you have any menu suggestions, can cook, 
and/or would like to volunteer to help out, please 
call Joe and Margaret Cail at 242-6315, or contact 
a board member. 
 

     If you plan to attend please complete the 
reservation form on the backside of this newsletter 
and send it to us by Monday, August 21, to be as-
sured something to eat.  Our address is on the bot-
tom and just below the form.  We’ll see you there! 
 

   Community Beach Cleanup 
 

                 We had a very successful clean up party of the 
beach property on July 1st thanks to the help of Joe Cail, 
Pat & Pat Haugen, Kevin D, and new homeowners Steve 
& Jillian Kane and family. There is always more to be 
done (especially along the fence) which needs to be done 
by young people. The beach and the garbage is staying 
much cleaner since the gate has been in place. 
 

     On July 5th three teenagers came down and cleaned 
up all the debris left from July fourth fireworks. I did not 
get their names, but great work!  Thank you ladies, 
whomever you are.  

Beach Maintenance Chairman 
Ted Daley 

National Night Out!! 
 

     Another good reason to go outside!  On August 
1st it’s time to hit the streets of Shorewood in sup-
port of Neighborhood Watch.  Get out of the house, 
get some exercise, wander about and meet your 
neighbors.  Clothing optional, but encouraged. 
 

Help Shape OUR Burien Community 
  The pending annexation of North Highline is the cur-
rent issue most impacting our quality of life here in 
Shorewood. But with all the rhetoric being tossed around 
it’s hard to know on which side of the issue to stand.   
 

  Two things are certain: Annexation will have an impact 
on our neighborhood, and you need to know the facts to 
know what’s coming.  So get yourself to a local meeting 
to hear and be heard on the opinion du jour.  
 

  SOTS is sponsoring one such meeting at the North 
Highline Fire Station on August 8th at 7 pm. The ad-
dress is 1243 SW 112th St and we invite everyone in the 
neighborhood to attend if they can. Please call a board 
member if you have any questions or need a ride. 

President’s Letter 
Dear Neighbors: 
 

     Summer is here, hope you are enjoying it! 
 

     We have finally reached an agreement be-
tween the SOTSCC and the 30th Ave Home-
owners Association concerning issues of own-
ership, operation, maintenance, access, and 
insurance involved with the gate(s) providing 
security to both organization’s properties. We 
thank those involved for their valuable assis-
tance. It has not been concluded without con-
troversy and disagreement, but is believed to 
be in the best interests of those involved. By 
now you have received either your access 
codes for members or notification of the ac-
cess process for non-members. (Thank you 
Pat, Nancy, and Barrett for making this work!) 
 

     Yes, we are working to publish a new issue 
of our Shorewood on the Sound Directory. Our 
highly paid professional committee is actively 
working through this process and we believe 
success is within reach. Please bear with us. 
 

     The SOTSCC internet website is very much 
out of date and at the forefront of our attention 
to update. There has been active groping with 
this important forum for communication and 
while solutions have presented themselves 
agreement has not been reached. Resources 
for this effort within a very limited budget are 
being solicited. Volunteers are always wel-
come in these efforts and we encourage your 
assistance.  

Shorewood on the Sound President 
Pat Haugen 

 
 
 
 

 
Sea Kayak Day at Seahurst Park 
August 19, Sat. - 8:30 am to 1 pm 

 

  On behalf of Burien's Environmental Science Cen-
ter, you’re invited to join us for this family-friendly 
event for paddlers and non-paddlers alike.  The day 
features kayak tours of coastal geology led by An-
drea MacLennan of Coastal Geologic Services Inc., 
and onshore activities led by beach naturalists.  
 

  This event is cosponsored by the Environmental 
Science Center, City of Burien, the Conservation 
Division of The Mountaineers, and People for 
Puget Sound.  Get there early to explore the beach 
at low tide (8:37 a.m., -0.8 feet). Kayakers must 
bring their own kayaks. 
 

  For more information, call me at 478-0182; or 
email me at: jim@pugetsoundchoices.com. 

Jim Perich-Anderson 

Shorewood News 
 July 2006 

The Shorewood News is published by 
the Shorewood on the Sound (SOTS) 
Community Club four times per year.  

Large type version available on request. 
(not really) 

Events Calendar - August - October 2006 
National Night Out - Meet Your Neighbors:  Evening, August 1 
Annexation Meeting:  North Highline Fire Station, Aug  8, 7 pm 
Salmon Bake on the Beach: August 26,  12:00-3:00 
SOTS NEEDS: Webmaster to manage and update our website. 
 Beachmaintenancemaster (!?!) to spell Ted. 

The 
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Shorewood on the Sound 
     Community Club 
 P.O.Box 47203 
 Burien, WA  98146 

Pat Haugen ............... President 
Gary Gibson ............. Vice President 
Nancy Lemmon ........ Secretary 
Barrett Knudson ...... Treasurer 
Kevin DeLashmutt .. Newsletter Editor 
 (932-3200) 

 CLASSIFIED ADVERTISING 

Neighborhood Piano Instructor 
All ages and levels / WSMT member / BA in music 

Kathleen Foster—206-852-7186 

petpals 
Licensed & Bonded petsitting / homecare services 

Randy Wade  -  206-478-4420 

Huddleson’s Auto Color World 
Custom Auto Work and Complete Paint 

1500 SW 107th St (next to Albertson’s) 
Phone: 206-244-7342 

Choice Homes, Inc. 
Remodeling: Room Additions, Kitchens, Baths 
Randy Ingersoll  -  Office: 206- 431-8533 

25+ year Shorewood resident 

Susan Fromm 
Realtor®—Windermere Real Estate/Fauntleroy, Inc. 
206-686-8888 / susanismyrealtor@comcast.com 

www.susanfromm.mywindermere.com 

Pete Holder 
Realtor®—John L. Scott 

Phone: 206-439-3344 / peterho@johnlscott.com 
www.johnlscott.com/peterho 

Annual Salmon Bake Reservation Form 
 
Yes, I want to come to the Salmon Bake!   
 
Name _____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Address ______________________________________________________ Phone ______________  
 
� We are new neighbors or Community Club Members (no charge) 
� We are not Club Members, but would like to attend ($25 / Adult, $5 / Child under 12).  
Number of adults:  _________________________  Number of salmon eaters: ________ 
Number of children:  _______________________  Number of hot dog eaters: ________ 
Total number of people:  ____________________  
Total amount of money enclosed _____________  
 

Send to:  Salmon Bake,  Shorewood on the Sound, PO Box 47203,  Burien,  WA.  98146 
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Dr. Lynn Mikel 
Naturopathic Medicine 

22015 Marine View Dr S  Des Moines, Wa 98198 
206-878-2628  -  RDrMikelND@cs.com 

Angelica & Cal Spates 
Realtors®—Windermere Real Estate/Fauntleroy, Inc. 
Phone: 206-769-0889 / angelicawre@comcast.net 

www.SeattleCityRealEstate.com 

Mark & Thelma Stefnik 
Realtors®—Windermere Real Estate South 

Phone: 206-246-3515 / MStefnik@windermere.com 
www.qualityseattlehomes.com 

Kevin DeLashmutt 
Realtor®—Prudential Northwest 

Phone: 206-932-3200 / KevinDe@msn.com 
www.KevinDe.com 

STOR  MORE 
Self Storage 

206-243-8200 / fax 206-243-5480 
1612 SW 114th St. Seattle, WA  98146 

Rodda and Sons Landscapes, Inc. 
Plants | Retaining Walls | Waterfalls | Decks | Sprinklers 

Barry and Jan Rodda—206-242-6063 
www.roddaandsons.com 

Embrey & Associates, Inc. 
Home & Small Business Computer Support Team 

Wireless & Home Networks / Installations / Upgrades 
Bob Embrey and Jane McBride—206-243-8785 

Ads are $10 per issue for CC members, $25 for non-members, under 16 free. 
Deadline for next newsletter is October 15, 2006 

Kristine S Brecht, M.D. 
Adult and Pediatric Medicine of Burien 
14212 Ambaum Blvd SW, Suite #304 

Phone: 206-444-5014 


